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September 4th, 2019
Dear Parents,

The Volleyball season is upon us and in preparation for the upcom​ing season we will start practices on Monday, September 9th, 2019.   It is important that your son/daughter attends all practices. Please inform the coach in advance if your child is unable to attend a specific practice or game.   

Listed below is the practice schedule beginning Monday, September 9, 2019.  Coaches will notify you if there will be any changes.  The season schedule will be posted to the PE-Music blog and our school Google calendar once it is finalized.  Please check the PE-Music Blog on our school website regularly for updated information regarding games, tournaments or changes to the practice schedule.



MON.
    
   TUES.
   WED.
     THUR.
       FRI.____
7:30 -  8:30
        Gr. 7G



 Gr. 5B

   Gr. 7B
      Gr. 6B


        Gr. 6G

no practices
 Gr. 5G
   Gr. 7G
      Gr. 7B
 ______________________________________________________________________________
12:15 - 12:45           Gr. 5G

Gr. 5B

  Gr. 6G
  Int. Choir
      Gr. 5G




         Gr. 5B

Gr. 6B

 



      Gr.6G ______________________________________________________________________________

3:00 -  4:00              Gr. 6B

Gr. 6G

  no practices
   Away games
       TBA


         Gr. 7B

Gr. 7G
______________________________________________________________________________

        2019 Volleyball Coaches

Juvenile Girls -  Gr. 5
 
Mrs. Moorehead
Juvenile Boys -  Gr. 5             Mrs. Kelly

Junior Boys -     Gr. 6      
Mr. Kelly
Junior Girls -     Gr. 6

Mr. Kelly
Senior Girls -     Gr. 7

Ms. Costales
Senior Boys -     Gr. 7

Ms. Guevara/Ms. Wu
There will be no Athletic Fee this year for the additional costs involved in running the Volleyball program (tournament fees, equipment, etc) as this fee was incorporated into our existing Student Activity Fee. Please return the signed consent form to your child’s classroom teacher by Monday September 9th, 2019.

Thank you!





G. Kelly, Head Coach
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